

Vatican City, 7 March 2009

Dear Mr. Tsaliuk,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 2 March last, along with a copy of your DVD "Mi Shebeyrach" of The Moscow Male Jewish Choir which you kindly enclosed.

While thanking you for your kind gesture, I wish to inform you that your DVD has been forwarded as requested and due note of your proposal has been taken.

I take this opportunity to express my best regards.

Sincerely yours,

¥ James M. Harvey, Prefect

Mr. Alexander B. Tsaliuk 2-ya Parkovaya ul. 4-24 105215 Moscow RUSSIA